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Mr. and Mr*. Robert Treadgold and 
their two lovely twin daughter* were 
here from Portland yeaterday, ac­
companied by hi* mother, Mr*. Claire 
Tr'teiflgold of Bandon. The younger 
Mr*. Treadgold is the former Vesta 
Miley, principal at Washington School 
a few year* ago.

Mr. and Mr*. Tom Ferry came in 
Monday from Farragut, Idaho, where 
Tom la stationed. They are visiting 
her father, H. C. Getx, and other 
relatives here. Mrs. Ferry was th* 
former Donna Getz.

Phone 223R, to Art HootonTor your 
electrical wiring and repair need* 
He 1* located north of the ball park 
on the Fairview mad. 52tfs

Personal Mention
An old-time resident of Coquille, 

Dayne Hudson, was in town Monday 
from his Elk river ranch, accompan­
ied by Mr*. Hudson, He find* Co­
quille cpnsiderably ^changed in th* 
more than ?0 year* «Ince they moved 
up to the Willamette valley.
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LATEST NEWS------
BUGS BUNNY CARTOON

Wednesday, July 12
A beautiful heireu! A fabulou* eetatel 

A money-maniac/ A romantic detective!
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